
 
 
 
 

14 May 2020 
Enquiries: Geoff Edwards – 9364 0336 

Reference: Enter Our Reference 
 

 
«Owner» 
«MAILING_ADDRESS1» 
«MAILING_ADDRESS2» 
 
 
Dear «Salutation» 
 
Procurement of Architectural Services for Bert Jeffrey Park Amenity Building 
 
The City of Melville has awarded a contract for architectural services for the amenity 
building at Bert Jeffrey Park, Murdoch.  
 
The architect has been procured to produce construction drawings from the concept, 
as well as provide a 3-D render of the building design. Once produced, the render will 
be available to view, the render is scheduled to be complete in July, 2020. 
 
The amenity building will be located in the north-west of the reserve and will be 
composed of two change rooms, a kitchenette, a universally accessible toilet and 
awning facing the centre of the park, the approximate size for which is 105m2, in line 
with council resolution CD18/8107 (18 September 2018). 
 
At this stage, it is scheduled that the construction of the amenity building will 
commence in September 2020 and be concluded by early November 2020, this is 
subject to change and subsequent communications will advise of any amendment to 
this timeline.  
 
For more information , including a recently added fact sheet, visit:  
https://www.melvillecity.com.au/our-city/about-our-city/projects-and-works/bert-jeffrey-
park-amenity-building-project 
  
If you require any further information or clarification regarding this matter, please do 
not hesitate to contact the City’s Leisure Planning Officer, Geoff Edwards, on 
9364 0336. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Todd Cahoon 
Manager Healthy Melville 

 


